
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

10 February 2023 

Dear parent/ carer 
 

Choir Performance at The Anvil, Basingstoke 
 

 
On Tuesday 07 March 2023, the School Choir will be taking part in a prestigious performance at 
The Anvil in Basingstoke. This event My Voice; Our Song is run by Hampshire Music Service.  
 
Your son/ daughter is part of the school choir run by Jessica Orba (our singing teacher) and they 
have been working hard towards this event. The aim of the event is to consider the link between 
singing and wellbeing. Singing in a group is powerful, and with this large-scale concert, your son/ 
daughter will get to sing in a 1,000 strong choir. They will be performing to an audience of Key 
Stage 2 children from around Hampshire. 
 
On the performance day, students should arrive at school for 7.15am where a coach will pick 

them up. Students will then be dropped back to school for 3.40pm. Students are asked to wear 

black trousers, black socks and shoes and a plain colourful top (no logos please). No leggings as 

they tend to go a little see-through under the strong stage lights! No jeans either, please. Students 

will need to bring their own refreshments on the day. It is a nut free venue so please make sure 

all food complies with this.  

If you happy for your son/ daughter to take part in this exciting event, please complete the 
permission slip and medical form sent by Evolve by Wednesday 22 February. If you have any 
further questions, please email general@thehambleschool.co.uk  
 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
 

Mrs L Holden 
Head of Music 
 
If, at any time, you should require special arrangements to be made when visiting the school and/or in order to participate fully in 

supporting your child at school (e.g. an accessible venue for meetings, if you are a wheelchair user, assistance with translation 

of documents or enlarged copies of communications etc.), please do not hesitate to let us know. 
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